
Leah Meyer is Mendocino Transit Authority’s new dispatcher 
 
Welcome Leah Meyer to MTA’s dispatch center.  She’s a resident of Clearlake Oaks, is excellent 

with computers, and is studying to earn a certification in court reporting.  Leah manages the 

middle daytime shift. 

 
Leah fills a job opportunity that was created 

when MTA extended its dispatch hours to 11 

p.m. to provide service to passengers who are 

traveling at night and to drivers who need to 

be able to report safety issues.  MTA now runs 

its dispatch center from 6 a.m. until 11 p.m. to 

match bus service hours. 


